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Summary 

This bill would repeal the Driver and Vehicle Systems Oversight Committee.  The legislature 
established this joint committee in 2019 to oversee the Department of Public Safety’s 
decommissioning of the Minnesota Licensing and Registration System (MNLARS) and 
implementation of the replacement Vehicle Title and Registration System (VTRS).   

The 2019 law did not include a specific expiration, or “sunset,” date for the oversight 
committee.  Instead, the law provided that the oversight committee would expire six months 
after full implementation of VTRS.  According to the Office of the Legislative Auditor, DPS and 
Minnesota Information Technology Services (MNIT) completed the VTRS program and related 
projects in February 2022. 

According to the Legislative Coordinating Commission, the oversight committee last met in 
November 2021.  
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